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16/04/2019  07:56:582018/4019/P OBJEMAIL Mrs Prooth Please, no more basement developments in this area. It is undermining the buildings and though it does show 

immediately, give it 5 to 7 years before the cracks appear leading to subsidence.

The other issue is drainage and the increase of displaced vermin, which attack surrounding properties.

I can confirm this as one of the nearby residents that suffer each time this issue comes up.
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